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December 2, 2020 

 

 

Dear Upper Merion Township Resident, 

 

The Board of Supervisors has approved the construction of the Crow Creek Trail. This project 

will result in a continuous multi-use pedestrian/bicycle trail linking numerous neighborhoods and 

community facilities such as parks and schools. In addition to its recreational value, the trail will 

help make walking and bicycling an attractive transportation option for many local residents. 

 

This letter serves to provide notice that the project began on December 2, 2020 and will continue 

thru the summer of 2021, as we are aware that your property abuts the township parkland or 

other public property through which the trail will pass upon completion. Should you notice any 

construction or crews in the public property or parkland areas, please be aware that the contractor 

on the project is James R. Kenney Excavating and Paving, Inc. and the construction management 

is being handled by the engineering firm of Gilmore & Associates.  

 

To stay up-to-date on this project, or for additional information, please visit 

www.umtownship.org/crow-creek-trail/. Please contact me directly with any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Daniel C. Russell,  

Director of Parks and Recreation 

Upper Merion Township 

610-265-1071  

drussell@umtownship.org 

 

http://www.umtownship.org/crow-creek-trail/

